
 

MMA Notice: Cancellation of Global Management 

Challenge International Final 2024 

Due to the impact of Super Typhoon “Ragasa” and to ensure the safety of participants and guests, 

Global Management Challenge International Final 2024, originally scheduled to be held from 

September 24 to 26, 2025 for three consecutive days, has been cancelled. The arrangement for 

resumption will be announced subject to the situation. We apologize for any inconvenience 

caused. 

 

For any inquiries, please contact our Membership, Events & Communications Division: 

- Ms. Lau (+853 8296 0737 / +853 2832 3233) 

- Ms. Lei (+853 8296 0718 / +853 2832 3233) 

- Mr. Wong (+853 8296 0719 / +853 2832 3233) 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 

understanding and support! 

 


